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The Fund Finance Association's Diversity Initiative hosted its inaugural event yesterday at
Baruch College in New York City. 

A panel of FFA constituents, moderated by Natasha Puri of Lloyds Bank, presented an
introduction to fund finance to the students. The students were members of Baruch College’s
Financial Leadership Program, which consists of high-performing college juniors interested in a
career in finance. A networking reception followed for the approximately 25 students that
attended. 

If the resumes that were collected would be of interest, reach out to to the FFA. And, if you are
interested in getting involved with the FFA’s Diversity Initiative, please email Liz Carroll at
lcarroll@sequence-events.com.
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